Wilbourne, Kim 6-9083

From: Peter G. Sherman

Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2022 2:23 PM
To: TaxCreditQuestions

Subject: [External] 2023 QAP Comment

The same language on page 32 under paragraph 3. “Required Development Experience for RAD Conversions” should be
included for 9% conversions for Housing Authorities applying for projects that would require the additional tax credit
equity.

Thanks,

Peter G. Sherman

Director of Development

Housing Authority of the City of Charleston
550 Meeting Street

Charleston, SC 29403

pgs(@chacity.org
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